
NEW BY-LAW OFFICER 

 

 

The Resort Village of Glen Harbour has hired a By-Law 

Officer beginning January 1,2021. Rocky Coleman is 

presently a By-law Officer for five other jurisdictions. He 

has many years of experience in the areas of compliance, 

By-law standards and enforcement.  

If you have a complaint that you wish to be investigated, 

contact the Village office at rvglenharbour@sasktel.net    

or  by leaving a phone message at 306-545-5170. 

No anonymous complaints will be investigated, so please 

leave your name and how you can be contacted if further 

information is required. 
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